
 

 
 

Ulladulla Public School to Kioloa 
 
Commencing Monday, 17th June 2024, students who currently 
catch the Horse School Bus (S793) from Ulladulla Public 
School to Kioloa will instead catch the Camel School Bus 
(S788) which departs the school at 3.30pm. 
 
As the Camel School Bus departs the school twenty minutes 
earlier than the current bus, from Monday 17th June students 
will arrive home twenty minutes earlier to Kioloa than they 
currently do. 
 
 


